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29 November 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Y11 Parents’ Evening 
 
This letter is to remind you of the upcoming Y11 parents evening which will take place on Thursday 12th December 
4:00pm – 6:30pm. This purpose of this evening is to allow you to discuss your child’s performance in their mock 
exams and how they can progress. This evening is also an opportunity for you to be able to ask any questions you 
may have about your child’s progress and effort within their lessons.  
  
We will be holding our Parents’ Evening at the Academy; therefore, your child will book 5 minutes appointments 
with their teachers. Students will be provided with appointment sheets in due course to book appointments in with 
their class teachers. 
 
A message will be sent out prior to the evening to remind you of this event. It is important that all parents attend 
these events so that we can work together to actively support your child throughout the rest of Year 11 and ensure 
that they perform at their peak to realise their potential in their GCSE exams next summer. 
 
Please complete the online correspondence via Arbor regarding your attendance at Parents’ Evening. 
 
We look forward to seeing you.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr C Farnworth  
Director of Year 11 
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